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People with time for Children 

 
 
 

Monday 11th February 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Tomorrow (Tuesday 12th) Maple Class will have a creative day working with clay. We are 
all very excited about our ‘Secret Project’.  
 
Clay can be messy; therefore, you may send your child into school wearing clothes which 
you don’t mind getting clay on. There is no need to bring school uniform in as our clay 
project will the last the whole day.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss May                                     
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